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Dear Parents, 

 
        We hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving with their families! Can you 

believe that Christmas is almost here? This year has gone by so incredibly fast! We will 

finish our Mac & Cheese Drive over the next couple weeks to help families in need for 

Christmas time. We are asking everyone to bring in at least 1 box of macaroni & cheese 

each pretty please. Also if your child has had shots within the last year, please see Teresa 

about making sure your child’s shot records are up to date in our files! This must be done 

by December 31
st
 per state regulations to stay current.  

 
Congratulations to Lorelei our “Toddler of the Month” for December! 

Take time to check out her cool poster on our door with lots of neat facts.  We would like 

to welcome Ms. Erica to our room.  Ms. Erica is currently enrolled at ECC for her early 

childhood education degree.  We want to wish Happy Birthday to Tanner Skaggs and 

Holden Koelling, as they will be turning 2 and moving over to the 2 year old classroom 

this month.  We would also like to welcome Cheyenne Gann to our class from the infant 

class!  Our class Christmas Party will be held on Friday December 21
st
 at 2:30pm! This 

year we are doing a gift exchange (around $5) for our Christmas party. Boys need to 

bring a wrapped gift for a BOY, and Girls bring a wrapped gift for a GIRL please. As 

always, you are welcome to bring anything extra for the kids “goody bags” if you wish; 

we have 3 boys & 2 girls total. Don’t forget we need an extra $1 for the party snacks in 

addition to the regular $2 for morning snack money that is due on the 1
st
 of each month. 

 
Don’t forget that we are CLOSED on December 24

th
 & 25

th
 for the Christmas holiday 

and also Closed on JAN 1
st
 for New Year’s Day.  

Please fill out & return the “winter break attendance” sheet to help us with staffing 

purposes. We hope everyone has a safe & happy time with their families this holiday 

season. We couldn’t do it without you and thank you greatly for all you do for our class.   

 

Ms. Sarah  

Ms. Kathy 

Ms. Erica 


